
Jack and Vicki Gold 

 

 

Jack and Vicki are long-time JCC members and can be seen regularly in the fitness center. Jack 

served on the Board for six years and has been a Trustee for two years. He has also been chair 

of the Sports and Wellness committee for eight years. Jack has been involved in bringing the 

facility up to date with input from the Sports & Wellness Director. Vicki was also a member of 

the Board in the early 2000’s. Jack was a member of the JCC when it was on Germania Avenue.  

Jack went to Union College and SUNY- Buffalo Medical School. He interned at LAC-USC Medical 

Center in Los Angeles. It was there that he met Vicki.  

Vicki graduated from the Massachusetts General Hospital School of nursing and gained a B.S. 

in Nursing from McGill University in Montreal. Vicki earned her M.S. in Nursing from Russell 

Sage.  

After serving in the United States Army Medical Corps from 1969-1971, Jack went to 

Washington University in St. Louis for his Residency in General Surgery and Urology. Their son, 

Aaron, was born in St. Louis. 

Jack and Vicki returned to Schenectady in 1975. Jack was a member of the Schenectady 

Urological Associates in Private Practice. Vicki was involved with the Early Childhood Education 

(ECE) program when Aaron was a participant. 

Vicki was a member of the Niskayuna School Board for 14 years and served a term as 

President. She also served on the Foundation Board of Schenectady County Community 

College. She was a member of the Carlillian Board for 17 years. Vicki was also on the start-up 

board of the Joan Nicole Prince Home and is currently an honorary board member. 

Jack was active in the medical community in Schenectady, served on the Board of Ellis Hospital 

and was President of the medical staff from 1986-1988. He also served as Chief of Urology at 

St. Clare’s Hospital. 

Lately, our spare time has been spent following our grandchildren’s activities. 

 

 


